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Title: Response to liaison on removal of superframe concept in layer 1

RAN2 has received the liaison on removal of the superframe concept in layer 1. RAN2 would like to know if
the liaison reflects the latest status of the work in WGL related to this discussion.

Regarding TDD, it is still under discussion whether there is a use in RAN2 and the removal is therefore
requested to be postponed in RAN WGL1...

Regarding FDD, no use is foreseen in RAN2 and the removal is therefore acceptable.
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